Sky Generation LP 155 Wellington Street West
Suite 2930

Toronto, Ont. M5V 3H1

April 9, 2014
Via mail and email

Ontario Energy Board

Attn: Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary
P.0.Box 2319

2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4
BoardSec@ontarioenergyboard.ca

Re: Sky Generation LP
Notice of Application and Written Hearing
Board File No. EB-2013-0436

Dear Ms. Walli

Telephone
Facsimile

(416) 649-1300
(416) 649-1335

Please find this letter in response to your Letter of Direction dated April 3, 2014 in respect of the
issuance of a Notice of Application and Written Hearing relating to Sky Generation LP’s application for
an electricity generation license (Board File No. as noted above). This letter is to confirm that the Notice
has now been posted on the corporate website of the parent company of Sky Generation LP (Capstone
Infrastructure). The Notice can be viewed in the announcements section by pointing to the following

URL: www.capstoneinfrastructure.com/skyway8.

An electronic copy of this letter has been emailed to BoardSec@ontarioenergyboard.ca and a second

hard copy enclosed hereto.

Sincerely,

/}Q
Andrea Kausel
Project Manager, Capstone Power Development

akausel@capstoneinfra.com
Tel. 416-649-5003




